August 16, 2022

Updates to request for proposal (RFP) 2022: economic development strategic plan including an
update to the Fairfield County 2018 comprehensive land use plan.

The proposals should not exceed $200,000 in budget. Cost is a factor in the scoring of
proposals.

The county would like to have a report completed by February 28, 2023 but is flexible on this
date based on the quality of plan that is proposed. Please include a realistic timeline in your
proposal. The goal is to begin meetings in October of 2022 with as many meetings as possible
with stakeholders completed by the end of 2022. There is momentum in the interest of villages
and townships and we believe engagement will be at its highest throughout the end of this
year.



